
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD JUNE 14, 2016 
   

 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, 
June 14, 2016, at 5:30 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support 
Center.  The purpose of this meeting was for Views and Comments by the Public and 
Discussion/Action on School Board Allocation of Unbudgeted Funds in the 2015-2016 
Adopted Budget. 

 
The meeting was called to order at 5:32 P



With those two restorations approved, that left approximately $2.1 MM of unallocated 
funds.  

 In preparation for the official budget adoption on October 27, 2015, all of the 


	Stacy Busby

